
Administration & Personnel Committee  
Report to Council 

June 14, 2022 Council Meeting 
 
 
The committee met on June 12, 2022, via Zoom. Items discussed included recognition of 
ordination anniversaries, milestone staff anniversaries, the resignation of Paul Hensel and the 
resulting need to hire a new director of finance. Pastor Horner shared some ideas related to 
team building programs and summer plans. 
 
The committee members once again took up the issue of updating policies. Steve Kauffman will 
provide the current relevant A&P policies to the committee members for review. This will be 
discussed in further detail later this year. 
 
The committee also noted it won’t be long until it’s time to begin preparing budget information 
for 2023. Committee members recognize the need to be aware of the financial situation before 
beginning the work for 2023.  
 
The date for the next meeting has not yet been determined. If there is sufficient need, a meeting 
will be held over the summer. Otherwise, the committee will meet again in September. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Patti Shatto, Chair 


